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MEMORANDUM FOR: The Files-

.

FROM: R. Neal Moore
Senior Licensing Officer-

Export / Import and International Safeguards
Office of International Programs

SUBJECT: PROPOSED LICENSE TO IMPORT 1600 KILOGRAMS OF
LOW-ENRICHED URANIUM FROM VARIOUS COUNTRIES -
ISNM84012

On October 30, 1984 International Energy Associates, Ltd., applied
for a license authorizing the import of 1600 kilograms of uranium
enriched to a maximum of 4.0% U-235, as UFs for chemical and isotope

*

analysis by Ledoux and Company. The materTal will be shipped from
the U.K., The Federal Republic of Germany, and/or The Netherlands.

'

The staff has concluded that the proposed import meets the
requirements of the Atomic Energy Act as amended, and would not
be inimical to the common defense and security of the United States
or constitute an unreasonable risk to the public health and safety.

A

R. Ne 1 Moore
Senior Licensing Officer
Export / Import and International Safeguards
Office of International Programs
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